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I oppose SB 243.  Oregon already has many laws on the books.  Oregon criminals 

break them with impunity.  More laws are not needed or helpful  - we need tough 

prosecutors to enforce the law.  

 

 Violent crime with firearms occur mostly in urban areas - and the  FBI knows their 

profiles & gang affiliations.  If you want to reduce violent crime - crack down on the 

criminals - NOT the law abiding, taxpaying citizens of Oregon.    


